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March 21, 2016 
 
 
AASHE  
2401 Walnut Street Suite 102  
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
Dear AASHE Staff, 
 
As the the Executive Director for Sustainability, and College Chief of Staff, I certify that “The 
Gateway Center: A Unique Facility” meets the stated criteria of AASHE STARS 2.0 Innovation 
Credits, and that the descriptions of the project provided here are accurate. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark Lichtenstein 
 
Executive Director for Sustainability 
Chief of Staff  
(315) 470-4748 
malichte@esf.edu 


